
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2022-23/No 70 Date- 20/08/22
To:Parents (Class 4 & 5)
From: The Principal
Subject: Workshop on ‘Maths Program’

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Redbricks!

To take our commitment forward of providing quality education to all our students and to keep you
abreast of it, we are pleased to invite you for a workshop on Maths Program. This will be an online
workshop and parents are requested to join the below mentioned Google Meet id. This workshop will
be conducted by the Redbricks teachers focusing on the Maths curriculum and the teaching learning
strategies for the same.

Please find the details of the workshop below:

Agenda: Insights about curriculum and teaching learning strategies

Date : 24th August 2022,  Wednesday
Timings : 3:15 pm to 4:15 pm
Attendees : Parents of  Class 4 and 5
Facilitators : Ms. Priyanka Jain, Ms. Sejal Bhatt, Ms. Sushmita Choudhury

Joining details (Google meet id) : https://meet.google.com/edt-gzqs-qoc

Resource required:
1. Paper, Pen/pencil for taking notes.
2. 2 Square sheet paper

We request you to log in 5 minutes prior so that the workshop can start on time.

Looking forward to your active participation in the workshop.

Thanking you.
Best regards,

Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School

https://meet.google.com/edt-gzqs-qoc



